
I am a landlord in my eighties. I have struggled many times with court appearances to 

evict deadbeat tenants. Many times they get free legal representation through 

government agencies, while I must pay thousands of dollars for an attorney. I urge 

you to oppose HB 2004-A. This measure will make it impossible for me to manage my 

properties. 

Thank you for your consideration. 

 

Kenneth E Wilson 

Eugene 

 


